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I strongly support Mark Latham's bill. The Anti Discrimination Board has outlived its usefulness 

and should be abolished, but Mark's changes are a good device to moderate the ADB's excesses.  

 

This "Anti Discrimination" Board is a threat to all residents of NSW, and possibly Australia. The 

fact that such a malicious and corrupt institution can be used as an extortion device or to destroy 

individuals because of the individual's religious faith or high moral principles is scandalous, 

particularly in a democracy. This type of "kangaroo court" is characteristic of totalitarian regimes 

such as China and North Korea.  

 

Regarding righting the wrongs already committed by the ADB, the man who is using the ADB as 

an extortion device or persecution tool against Bernard Gaynor, belongs in jail and should be 

legally charged for his crimes.  

 

And I seriously suggest that the management of the ADB should be criminally investigated and 

charged with aiding and abetting extortion and defamation - because that is what they have done. 


